

Web:www.psn.ie Telephone: 01 8063092 Fax: 01 8392543 Email: office@psn.ie

| 16/09/2025 |
|--|
| Dear Parents / Guardians, |
| Homework Club will commence next week for all 1^{st} and 2^{nd} year students. It will take place on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday afternoons from $3:35-4:35$ each day. Your son or daughter will have the opportunity to do their homework and study under quiet supervision; they will also have the opportunity to ask supervising teachers for help with their homework if there is something they are finding challenging. |
| Homework Club encourages healthy homework and study habits and establishes good routines for students. It alleviates the pressure of bringing home certain books and helps with locker organisation. We would strongly encourage our students to avail of the service. |
| There is no fee for Homework Club. Students are welcome to attend one, two or all three sessions in a week. Please note that if they are staying for Homework Club, they must stay until 4:35. They will not be allowed to leave early. |
| If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me: cdowdall@psn.ie or via the office on the above number. |
| Le gach dea-ghuí |
| Ciara Dowdall |
| Deputy Principal |
| |

Principal: Karol Sadleir Deputy Principals: Mr K. Howley & Ms C. Dowdall